
The funeral of Councillor Bob Wyatt

Yesterday there was a moving civic service to commemorate the life of Bob
Wyatt. He gave Wokingham years of service as a Borough and a Town Councillor.
He supported charities, and offered kind advice and help to many in need of
assistance. His son and grandson made moving tributes to him, whilst
Councillor David Lee and the Leader of Wokingham Borough told us of the great
work he did on the Councils.

Bob was the founder of a the Classic Austin car society, so the procession to
the Church included vintage Austin vehicles. Bob left behind a loving family
and many books. He was an avid collector of military memorabilia and an
author on the subjects that interested him.

It was fitting that Wokingham remembered his life and work for the Town and
many who live here.
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